

Center

Fairview Pain Management

606 24th Ave S Suite 600

Minneapolis, MN 55454



10/31/2012

Bill Rummler, CEO Judy Rummler, President Steve Rummler Hope Foundation 5025 Park Terrace Minneapolis, MN 55436

Dear Bill and Judy,

I am pleased and honored to write and commend you for the exceptional work you have been doing through the Steve Rummler Hope Foundation to help those who struggle with chronic pain and the disease of addiction. Following the loss of your son Steve on July 1, 2011 to an overdose of prescription pain medications, you have used this tragedy to accomplish something that is truly admirable and important. Your tireless effort is very much appreciated by all of us who work to help patients deal with their pain in healthy ways that can avoid the risk of addiction and prescription drug overdose.

On behalf of my entire staff, I thank you very much for all you have done and continue to do to help change and save lives. I am honored to serve as a member of the Medical Advisory Committee of the Steve Rummler Hope Foundation. Serving on this committee has enabled me to see first-hand the good work that is being done by your staff and volunteers. Please feel free to call on me if there is anything else I can do to help with your efforts to provide hope for patients with chronic pain and addiction.

With great appreciation,

Upservide

Miles Belgrade, MD

Medical Director, Fairview Pain Management Center

Adjunct Professor, Department of Neurology

University of Minnesota Medical School